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     What is budget billing and is it right for you?  

Budget billing establishes equal monthly bills throughout 

the year, making it easier to manage your home utility 

budget. Budget billing is available  to residential members 

who have a 12-month billing history at their present     

address and who are current on their payments.  

Interested members may sign up each year  from March 

through May. The budget billing agreement must be           

completed and returned to the cooperative by the May 

statement penalty or due date. Members already enrolled 

do not need to reapply. Members can access the budget 

billing form at wkrecc.com/budget-billing or in office.  
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 Founded in 1966, America’s Electric Cooperatives PAC (formerly ACRE®) is the federal political action   

committee (PAC) of the nation’s electric co-ops. NRECA’s PAC supports political candidates who will speak 

for and protect the interests of electric co-ops and their consumer-owners. Backed by over 35,000          

individuals making an average contribution of $65, the PAC is truly grassroots. Since 1966, the values and 

commitment to advocating for electric cooperatives and their members remain the same. As a cooperative, 

our members have a unique opportunity to advocate for policies that directly affect electric reliability, 

affordability and  our communities. When we come together  as a group, we are strong and our voices are 

heard. As a true grassroots PAC , America’s Electric Cooperatives members can join for just $2.08 per 

month, added to your electric bill.  

According to WKRECC President & CEO, David Smart, “The electric utility sector is facing unprecedented 
changes, and we must remain engaged to ensure that reliability and affordability remain the top              
priorities.  We need your support!  There is strength in numbers. We need our members involved in       
demanding policies that are focused on reliable power.”   

For more information regarding this program , contact Jodie Hansen at 270.251.6938. 
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If you have questions about this program or about how 

to enroll, please call our offices at 877-495-7322. 


